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We welcome to rest…


In the first half of this year, we 
welcome:


Jim, Vera, David G, Joanna, 
Helen, David S, Iris W, Laurie, 
Laura, Carol, Pam & Colin, David 
S, Christine, Margaret, Nick, 
David H, Bruce, Janet and Iain to 
their forever home of Penlow.


Honey…


We had anticipated a good 
supply of honey this year but I 
have learnt that we have had a 
swarm.  There will be 30lbs of 
honey available shortly.  Please 
let me know if you’d like a jar.  
They are priced at £6.00 each.


Price increase…


We have operated with the same 
prices since January 2020 and 
we have now had to increase 
them. 


1st July saw a price rise for both 
plots and the interment fee.  
Plaques and trees remain at the 
same cost.  


There has also been an 
introduction of a new direct 
cremation fee.  Please see the 
website for full details. 

Wildflowers & wildlife…


2023 has been the best year yet for Penlow in terms of 
wildflowers.  


The oxeye daisies have really flourished and have spread 
well in both burial areas. 


The herb garden has almost doubled in size with the 
herbs spreading their way around.  They are obviously 
very happy there! 


Three have been lots of wildlife spots already this year.  
The hares are definitely back in force, along with the 
butterflies, dragonflies, birds and plentiful insects. 


RECENT NEWS

Penlow Field - Spring/Summer 2023 - Welcome to our eleventh newsletter

A red soldier beetle enjoying the wild carrot and a bee enjoying some 
teasel - there’s another little green bug there too!

http://www.atlantic-rest.co.uk


Atlantic Rest Natural Burial www.atlantic-rest.co.uk 4 July 2023

Woodland walk…


If you have visited recently you may 
have felt a crisp, crumbly step when 
walking around Penlow Woods.  It 
was a real team effort in ‘re-barking’ 
the woods. 

Thank you to all.

very best wishes to you all, 
with love, Sheridon & Tom 

Ec0-build…


Visitors may have no doubt noticed our 
new home being built on your journey.  

If you would like to follow the build 
progress - you can do this on instagram: 
@Our_Cornish_Wild_Bank_Build

Recognition…


At the beginning of the year we were very 
honoured to be recognised as Runner-Up of The 
South West People’s Award.  This is based on the 
service that we provide all of you as detailed on 
your feedback forms.  Thank you for taking the time 
to do that for us.   


We are, as ever, very grateful.

Wild Fruits…


It has been lovely to see crab apples growing on all 
four coppice trees for the first time this year.  

There have been plenty of wild cherries too and 
berries on the rowan, alder buckthorn, guelder rose, 
+ wayfaring trees.   

http://www.atlantic-rest.co.uk
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